
 April 6, 2017 9:03 PM

From: 

To:

Dear

Following up with recent correspondence, please find the following determination:

Currently, neither DeShawn Taylor, M.D. nor Robert Gatlin, M.D. are supervising any 
Nevada State Board of Medical Examiner's licensees.

Thank you!

Best regards,

Libi Anders
Public Information Officer/Research Analyst
Nevada State Board of Medical Examiners
1105 Terminal Way, Suite 301, Reno, NV  89502


